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Week ending: Friday 27
th

 April 2018 

This week’s awards 

5.1 Seher, Maryam 

5.2 Amtul, Tyra 

5.3 Annette, Jennifer 

Attendance: 

5.1    98.46% 

5.2    100% 

5.3     94.81% 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter 

       During the week beginning 30th April we will be learning 

about: 

Maths: Properties of quadrilaterals. 

Writing: Incorporating dialogue into a story. 

Reading: We will continue to work with non-fiction texts, using keywords to find 

answers to questions. 

Topic: We are learning about plant reproduction, labelling diagrams.  

 

5.3’s Class Assembly will take 

place on Wednesday May 2nd, 

at 9.15am, with the theme of 

Reading. 

We would love to see as many 

parents as possible on that morn-

ing; the girls are working hard to 

create an entertaining Assembly 

for you! 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Big Pedal—the girls 

have enjoyed bringing their bikes and scooters to school and it 

was great to see so many parents and siblings doing the same! 


